

You are invited! Register for our Virtual Community Meeting on Wednesday, April 7th at 6:30PM and provide your input, feedback, and comments on the proposed Draft Land Use Plan/Map. Over the past three (3) years the General Plan Advisory Committee (GPAC) has been working hard exploring land use and other issues that will inform and shape the City's General Plan Update. After 22 meetings with many robust discussions and debates, the GPAC has reached consensus on a General Plan Draft Land Use Plan/Map. This virtual Community Meeting begins at 6:30 PM with a presentation from City staff and consultants that will focus on the GPAC's Draft Land Use Plan/Map, recent changes in State Housing Law, and the City's recent assignment of its Regional Housing Needs Allocation (RHNA) from SCAG. Following the presentation will be a question and answer period and requests for your input, feedback, and comments on the proposed Draft Land Use Plan/Map. For additional information, frequently asked questions, and instructions on how to join the virtual Community Meeting visit the project website at: www.redondo.org and click on PLANredondo under What's Trending, or e-mail: PLANredondo@redondo.org. If you are unable to attend, the Community Meeting will be recorded and posted on our website, and you will have opportunities to comment on the Draft Land Use Plan/Map virtually as well. Any feedback, input, and comments received will be presented to the Planning Commission at their scheduled meeting on April 15, 2021 and to the City Council at their upcoming meetings scheduled for April 20, 2021 and May 4, 2021.